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29th November 2023 

RE: Class Staff Changes 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

At the end of this month, Teaching Assistant Lauren Curry, who supports in Discovers class 

will unfortunately be leaving Ambergate to develop her career, supporting children within a 

residential setting. Lauren is a valued and truly committed member of staff who has worked 

across both GANF schools over the last two years. We wish Lauren all the best on her new 

adventure! 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity introduce and welcome Laura Haddow, who will be the 

new Teaching Assistant supporting Discoverers class. Laura has a wealth of experience 

supporting children with additional needs and she will be a great asset to the team. Laura 

has been working closely with Lauren over the last few weeks to provide an extensive 

handover, ensuring the continuity of provision and support for our young pupils.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Matthew Bloodworth-Flatt 
Headteacher 
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